
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

QuiltersWarehouse to publish & distribute Four Corners Designs

John Bruns of QuiltersWarehouse is happy to announce that as of June 1, 2011 the Four 
Corners Designs book and pattern line will be published and distributed by 
QuiltersWarehouse.  The Texas office of Four Corners has been closed as owner Karen 
Roossien has officially retired.

Roossien stated  "Since announcing my retirement, we have come to an agreement with John 
& Suzanne Bruns, owners of QuiltersWarehouse, who will continue to publish and distribute 
Four Corners books and patterns." Karen continued, "I anticipate that QuiltersWarehouse will 
market our product line more aggressively than we have in recent years".

"Already on the presses is the popular 'Raggy Jacket' that has not been available since 
November of 2010" said John Bruns, CEO of QuiltersWarehouse.
"Available for shipping in early July, 'Raggy Jacket' is the first in a series of retired patterns we 
are considering re-releasing".  

Effective immediately, all Four Corners orders and inquiries regarding Four Corners products 
should be directed to QuiltersWarehouse at 1-800-391-2867 or 
service@quilterswarehouse.com .

QuiltersWarehouse has served the Quilting industry for 12 years as the online order fulfillment 
company for leading quilt and craft books, patterns and supplies.  In addition, the parent 
company Prairieland, inc. provides website services including design & hosting as well as a 
traditional brick & mortar retail store, Prairieland Quilts.
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